
 

 
Our Ref:    AER200828 
Contact Officer: Daniel Dale 
Contact Phone: 07 3835 4629 

 
19/11/2020 
 
Peter Bucki 
Head of Regulation 
Australian Gas Networks 
 
 
Dear Mr Bucki 
 
AGN (Victorian & Albury) 2021 Gas Distribution Network Tariff Variation 
Proposal 
 
The AER has considered this matter and decided, in accordance with the provisions 
of AGN’s (Victoria & Albury) 2018–22 access arrangement, to approve AGN’s 
proposed tariffs for the period 1 January 2021 to 31 December 2021. The proposed 
tariffs were submitted to the AER on 21 October 2020.  

The proposed tariffs are compliant with the AGN (Victoria & Albury) gas access 
arrangement 2018–22. A Statement of Reasons is attached; this Statement will be 
published on our website in the coming days, alongside this letter and the approved 
tariff variation proposal.  

Should you have any queries, please contact Daniel Dale on 07 3835 4629. 

 
Yours sincerely 

Kami Kaur 
Acting General Manager 
Distribution 
 
 
 




